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NOTE VERBALE

The Embassy of Georgia to the Republic of Austria, Permanent Representation of Georgia to the OSCE
and other International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to the Missions/Delegations of
participating States to the OSCE and to the Conflict Prevention Centre and has the honor inform that
submission of the Information Exchange on Conventional Arms Transfers (CAT) will be delayed due to
technical reasons. The information with regard to the "Questionnaire on Participating State' Policy
and/or National Practices and Procedures for the Export of Conventional Arms and Related Technology”
for the year 2022 remains unchanged from the previous year.

The Embassy of Georgia to the Republic of Austria, Permanent Representation of Georgia to the OSCE
and other International Organizations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Missions/delegations to the OSCE and to the Conflict Prevention Centre the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Vienna, 30 June, 2022

To: OSCE Delegations and Missions

Conflict Prevention Centre






